
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE CITY OF ABERDEEN 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Ordinance No. 16-O-23 
A Procurement Policy 

 
 The Mayor and City Council will hold a public hearing at Aberdeen City Hall in the 
Council Chambers, 60 North Parke Street on Monday, December 19, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. to 
present and receive input on Ordinance No. 16-O-23, A Procurement Policy.  The Ordinance 
would establish a procurement policy for the City of Aberdeen.  The policy provides for the 
fair and equitable treatment of all persons involved in public purchasing by the City while 
maximizing the purchasing value of public funds. It establishes safeguards for maintaining a 
procurement system of quality and utmost integrity, oriented around best business practices. 

 Copies of the ordinance will be available at City Hall and on the City website, 
www.aberdeenmd.gov.  Residents are encouraged to provide written or verbal comments.  
Special accommodation by request with advance notice. 
 
      
      Monica A. Correll, MMC 
      City Clerk 

http://www.aberdeenmd.gov/

